
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
920 BROAD STREET, RM 200 • NEWARK, NJ 07102

TEL: (973) 733-6400 • FAX (973) 733- 3711

 

October 1, 2021

The Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism
Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam
His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda Paramashivam
Head of KAILASA Nation

Your Divine Holiness,

On behalf of the people of Newark, it is my pleasure to congratulate The Supreme 
Pontiff of Hinduism, Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan 
Sri Nithyananda Paramashivam, recognized as the 1008th living incarnation of 
Paramashiva.

Newark is home to many members of the Hindu Diaspora, and they have  
contributed immensely to our success in many fields – economics, the arts, and 
learning. We are proud of you.

In the current world crisis and ongoing unprecedented pandemic, I am thankful 
to KAILASA Nation for opening its doors to protect those most in need and for 
its life positive, all inclusive, universal policies sourced from Hinduism, revived by  
The SPH Nithyananda Paramashivam. I congratulate KAILASA and The SPH for  
having enriched more than one billion individuals over the past 27 years across 
the globe, including in Newark. I look forward to cultivating this strong and  
lasting relationship between for many years to come.

Sincerely yours,

Ras J. Baraka
Mayor


